
Dear SJVA Parents and Guardians,    

We’re excited to share that our school is part of the Coca-Cola Give 

program. This opens up San Jacinto Valley Academy to new funding 

opportunities to help improve learning environments for students.  

The best part? Donations don’t come out of your own pocket. When 

you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply enter the product codes 

here: www.coke.com/give/schools and our school receive a donation.  

Help SJVA make the most of this program and learn more at 

Coke.com/give.  

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely,  

SJVA Wolf PACT PTO 

 

 

 

 

 


